VIB: Approval on opening Bien Hoa Branch

On 23/07/2020, Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank announced the approval on opening Bien Hoa Branch as follows:

State Bank – Dong Nai Branch has confirmed that Viet Nam international commercial joint stock bank – Bien Hoa Branch, located at ground floor, Thanh Binh Plaza Building, No. 5, Canh Mang Thang 8 Street, Thanh Binh ward, Bien Hoa city, Dong Nai province meets all conditions to be opened according to regulations at Clause 1, Clause 2, Article 14 of Circular NO. 21/2013/TT – NHNN dated 09/09/2013 and has allowed this branch to be opened.

